

St Catherine's Catholic Primary School

Highdown Drive, Littlehampton, West Sussex BN17 6HL

Tel: 01903 716039

Website: www.st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk Email: office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk

4 July 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

On the morning of Monday 14 July, we will be holding our 'Parents' Open Morning' from 9.00am to 9.30am. This will be a chance for parents to come into school to have a look at pupils' books and then take a selection home. Please remember to bring a strong bag to carry them all.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Croghan Headteacher









